Minutes of the Fluvanna County Electoral Board Meeting 08/06/2021

We were called to order in open session in the General Registrar’s Office on August 8, 2021, at 12:15
PM. Catherine Hobbs, Patricia Hastings and Dan Graff attended in person. Joyce Pace, General Registrar
also attended.

At 12:30 PM Catherine Hobbs moved that we approve the minutes of the canvass of votes from the June
8, 2021, Democratic Primary as amended, all voted aye, the minutes were approved.

At 1:05 PM Catherine Hobbs moved that we approved the minutes of the June 4, 2021, Electoral Board
Meeting, all voted aye, the minutes were approved.

We rescheduled the September Electoral Board meeting from September 3™ to September 10t
Logic and Accuracy testing is scheduled for September 3.

We discussed the provision in the law allowing early voting on Sundays before the election and at this
time do not plan to be open on a Sunday during early voting. Fluvanna County already offers extended
hours during the early voting period. The Registrar’s Office is generally busy with election related
administration work on Sundays the during early voting period.

We discussed with the registrar the training and staffing plan for Early Voting.

We discussed election day training for the November 2, 2021, election. Officers of election training is
planned for October 16" at the Fork Union Community Center. Chief training will take place on October
12t

We discussed the number of ballots among seven different ballot styles to order for early and election
day voting based on the turnout in previous off year elections.

At 3:05 PM Catherine Hobbs moved to adjourn the meeting. Patricia Hastings seconded the motion, and
all voted Aye.

The meeting was adjourned.
Dan Graff

Secretary of the Electoral Board



